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SUBORDINATE LEGISLATION ACT 1989—REGULATION 
(Relating to matters not requiring regulatory impact statements) 

NEW SOUTH WALES 

[Published in Gazette No. 108 of 26 August 1994] 

HIS Excellency the Governor, with the advice of the Executive Council, 
after consultation with the Regulation Review Committee, and in 
pursuance of the Subordinate Legislation Act 1989, has been pleased to 
make the Regulation set forth hereunder. 

JOHN FAHEY 
Premier. 

Commencement 
1. This Regulation commences on 1 September 1994. 

Amendment 
2. Schedule 3 to the Subordinate Legislation Act 1989 is amended by 

6. Matters that are not likely to impose an appreciable burden, cost 
or disadvantage on any sector of the public, having regard to any 
assessment of those issues by the relevant agency after the 
consideration and application of relevant guidelines set out in Schedule 
1 to this Act. 

inserting after item 5 the following item: 
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EXPLANATORY NOTE 

The object of this Regulation is to remove the requirement that a regulatory impact 
statement be made before the making of statutory rules relating to matters that are not 
likely to impose an appreciable burden, cost or disadvantage on any sector of the public. 
This result is achieved by including those matters in the matters listed in Schedule 3 to 
the Subordinate Legislation Act 1989 as not requiring regulatory impact statements. 

This Regulation is made under section 14 of the Subordinate Legislation Act 1989. 
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